
November's presentation is “Hybrid Meetings”.

Hybrid Meetings are meetings when part of the assembly is in-person at a 
specified location, and not necessarily logged into the remote meeting, and part 
of the assembly is remote, via electronic connections.

RONR 12th Edition does an excellent job in explaining special rules of order for 
electronic meetings (~100% of the assembly remote). Please refer to the RONR 
index for pertinent citations.

As the world comes back to “normal”, one may expect that not all members of an 
assembly will come back to in-person meetings at the same time. Some people 
may have concerns about their own health, the health of their household 
members or persons they give care to, or local travel and quarantine rules.

One may expect that hybrid meetings may become the new normal. Hybrid 
Meetings presentation addresses some considerations that assemblies might have
to address and resolve when setting up a hybrid meeting.

Considerations include, but are not limited to:
-obtaining the floor / speaker queue
-voting
-additional technical issues
-size of assembly
-additional support staff
-use of chat room
-resolution of technical issues
-timing of enabling of remote links


